New England Lighthouse Lovers

A Chapter of the American Lighthouse Foundation

Donates $3,000 to help with the ongoing restoration of the Rockland Breakwater Lighthouse located
in Rockland, M aine

(Photo courtesy of Ron Foster)

NELL members Ron & MJ Foster (right) present a check for $3,000 to Dot Black, President of the Friends of Rockland
Breakwater Lighthouse, and her husband Ken, aka Mr. Lighthouse, on the back deck of the new Maine Lighthouse Museum in
Rockland recently. The donation is part of grant monies raised by NELL and made available to non-profit lighthouse
organizations throughout New England. To learn more about how to obtain a grant from NELL you may visit their website
at www.nell.cc



